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Policy on Holding Classes

In accordance with the "Ehime University's response to COVID-19: Our response in the past
year and a half, and a new approach toward coexistence with the coronavirus" (notice dated

September 30, 2021) 20210930notice.pdf (ehime-u.ac.jp), classes for the first semester of

academic year 2022 will be held in accordance with the following course policy, based on the

idea of "conducting activities as close to daily life as possible."

1) In the first semester (first and second quarter periods), face-to-face classes will be held in
principle, with thorough infection prevention measures in place. If you are unable to attend a
face-to-face class for various reasons, please consult with the office in charge of academic
affairs as soon as possible.

2) General education courses will be conducted separately according to the following policy.

March 2nd, 2022

Regarding the Policy on Holding Classes for General Education in the First Semester
(1st and 2nd Quarter) of Academic Year 2022

Center for General Education

Based on the new approach to coexistence with the new coronavirus, "Preventing infection
while carrying out activities as close to normal as possible", the following approach will be
taken for general education in the first semester (1st and 2nd quarter) of academic year 2022.
This policy is based on the current situation and may be changed depending on the infection

situation.

Basic Policy

@ Face-to-face classes will be held.

@ However, the following courses will be conducted by simultaneous remote learning.
- "Kokoro to Kenko" (Mind and Health)
- ”Some of the subjective research courses”

+ "Courses specific to each academic field”
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